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4/12/10

Donnie Snow

Director of Parks,Recreation & Cultural Services
800 Center St.

Racine,Wi.

Dear Donnie,

I am asking for your support to aid in transfering ownership
of 1221 Highland Ave.,a former park,to Habitat for Humanity.

Habitat would create two single family homes in 2010 with the
help of the volunteers from Diversey Co.

I am writing Mayor Dickert and Commom Council with this request.

Sincerely,

on ol
Jan Roland

1501 Villa Street Racine, Wl 53403
Phone: (262) 637-9176 Fax: (262) 637-9265 www.racinehabitat.org



